
Make Your Voice Heard During the Crisis 

Congress will be developing a 4th Stimulus Package during late May.  Make sure that your 

representatives are including provisions that support your students and your schools.  Here is a letter 

signed by some California Schools and organizations to do just that.   

If you don’t know who your Representatives are, it’s time.  You can look them up by the zip code of your 

school here - https://www.house.gov/representatives/find-your-representative  

The letter here requests 4 provisions relevant to at-promise students. 

 Providing Title I funds to schools serving reengaged students over 17; 

 Providing Unemployment Benefits to youth whose federal job training program has been 

suspended; 

 Providing additional funding for federal WIOA based programs to serve more youth during the 

recession; 

 Providing Crisis funding for nonprofits who serve at promise students with wrap around 

services. 

Ernie Silva, RAPSA Executive Director 
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